From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 3:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Jennifer Lizak
Subject: Attendance Confirmation at Sandburg Dinner on 10/21/15

October 22, 2015

Dear Steve,

I am writing to report attendance at the Carl Sandburg Literary Awards Dinner as guests of the Chicago Public Library Foundation on Oct. 21, 2015 and as outlined in my earlier message, below. I am reporting for:

Craig Davis                          Director of Cultural and Civic Engagement, Chicago Public Library

Jennifer Lizak                    Coordinator of Special Projects, Dept. of Cultural and Civic Engagement, Chicago Public Library

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Craig

Craig L. Davis, Director

Cultural and Civic Engagement

Chicago Public Library

